
March 3, 2025 

Theft on Gentry Rd in mid-afternoon – Report of theft on Gentry Rd on Monday, 

March 3rd around 3-3:05pm in the mid-afternoon just before school was let out. 

Motorcycle stopped and stole a neighbor’s tool bag on Gentry Rd.  The Tool Bad also 

contained company keys and tools.  It was reported that the driver was female. 

The HOA Board did a Flock Security camera search, and unfortunately, no motorcycles 

are seen entering WOS the entire day.  The Flock Safety camera is also supposed to 

also capture motorcycles, so it is unknown whether or not the motorcycle is from inside 

of WOS, or if the Flock Security camera did not catch a picture of this license plate. 

A special THANK YOU to the neighbors that shared these incidents and footage to 

share with the other resident/homeowners that were the victim of the crime and for 

helping them out. 

THIS IS IMPORTANT, don’t just do nothing.  Please always report suspected activity 

to the Sheriff’s office and email the HOA Board the pictures and feedback so we can 

add a crime awareness report.   

Also, a reminder that all WOS residents can have access to do their own searches on 

the Flock Safety camera website.  Please contact the HOA board for instructions. 

Sheriff’s non-emergency number is 713-221-6000, option 1 

APM at 713-686-4692 

HOA Board at WOSHOABoard@gmail.com. 

Picture was provided but is not-usable as it is very blurred to the point you can only see 

that it’s an outline of a motorcycle. 
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